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The design team would like to present the final floor plan for the Mount Nittany Elementary project. The
only change is the last review of the plan is a modification between the current counseling office and nurse’s
suite. This will increase the size of the nurse’s suite. Prior to this change, the space was one of the smallest
among the district while the building following the addition will be one of the largest. The design team
included the nursing staff in the evaluation of options. There will also be a changing room with toileting
facilities attached to the multiple disability and autistic support classrooms in the addition will aid in
providing care to those students.
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